
Marguerite McLean

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Jaci,

Marguerite McLean

Tuesday, April 30, 2013 12:48 PM

Jacqueline Caci

Pamela H. Page; Melinda Watts; Robert Graves

FW:Confidential DN 00308-12 - Dkt 110309-EI

I have spoken with Pamela Page in GCL and she has advised me that confidential DN 00308-12 should be

retained at the Commission untilthe appeal has been completed.

Per this e-mail, Confidential DN 00308-12 will remain with the Commission, retracting the directive in DN

02282-73 to return to the source this confidential document.

Thank you.

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(8s0) 413-5824

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 10:27 AM
To: Pamela H. Page
Cc: Jacqueline Caci; Melinda Watts; Robeft Graves
Subject Confidential DN 00308-12 - DK 110309-EI

Pamela,

I have a directive from ENG to return to source confidential DN 00308-12 in Dkt 110309-El, which is presently on appeal
with the Supreme Court (SC12-7440, FIPUG vs. Art Graham, etc., et al.).
Should this confidential document remain with the Commission until the appeal is completed ? or is it OK to return to
FPL ?

Thank you.

Marguerite H. McLean, Records Technician
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(8s0)413-6824 '-r.t t.r,-t.' l I ''.', :.

02332 AFR3og

FPSC - CCitl'ilS rl ti'i CLIAi(


